Puckett's Mill Elementary
Walker Dismissal Procedures

1. All parents may pick-up walkers at the front of the school at the side door
designated as the walker section. Follow the sidewalk to this door.

-

2. Parents must have a walker # present, so we may check the number and call for
your child.

3. Please stand clear of the door to keep the exit area open.

Important Safety Reminders
e Students without a blue walker tag must have a transportation change form.

This includes friends or guests with permission to walk home with your child.
e If your child will be a car rider occasionally (due to weather conditions or
special events), your child will need to be picked up in the car rider line

making sure to display the walker number in the window. Parents should

refrain from parking in the lot and walking up to the walker area for pick up.

e Any parent or guardian without a walker number will need to check out their
child through the front office.

Thank you!
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